
  
 

 
From: Bill DeShurko [mailto:wdeshurko@401advisor.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2007 4:28 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: 401(k) fee disclosure 

Sirs, 
 
First I applaud the effort to have all fees fully disclosed. What I would like to add is that a 
statement needs to be added by the provider describing the exact services that are 
provided in return for the fees. I find that many consumers are under the assumption that 
they are receiving services that they in fact do not receive. Frequently I hear that 401(k) 
investors are under the impression that their accounts are being “managed” by their 
provider, when in fact, no management advice is being given. This leads to a false sense 
of security among many investors. 
 
Bill DeShurko, AAMS®,  CFP® 

401 Advisor, LLC 

(937) 434-1790  

The information contained in this e-mail may be confidential and is intended solely for 
the use of the named addressee.  Access, copying or re-use of the e-mail or any 
information contained therein by any other person is not authorized.  If you are not the 
intended recipient please notify us immediately by returning the e-mail to the 
originator. 

 
 


